OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK
TOWN OF LEICESTER

3 WASHBURN SQUARE « LEICESTER, MASSACHUSETTS 01524-1333
TELEPHONE: (508) 892-7011 « Fax: (508) 8§92-7070

DERORAH K. DAvIS Susan M. Zuscak
Towwn CLERK AssisTant Town CLERK
E-mail: davisd@leicesterma.org E-mail: zuscaks@leicesterma.org
November 5, 2020
To:

e William Francis Galvin, Secretary of the Commonwealth, Elections
Division
e Residents of the Town of Leicester

NOTICE OF POST ELECTION TABULATION

Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2020
Time: 10:00 am
Place: Town Clerk’s Office, 3 Washburn Square, Leicester, MA
Purpose:
e Counting ballots received after 6:00pm on Election Day, November 3, 2020.

e Counting ballots received and postmarked on or before November 3, 2020 and
received by US Postal mail no later than 5:00 pm on November 6, 2020.

e RMYV - Provisional Ballots ‘
e Official Election results will be posted November 12, 2020 on the Town web page.

e As Town Offices remain closed to the public, we respectfully ask that observers
register by emailing davisd@leicesterma.org.

Sincerely,

Deborah K. Davis
Town Clerk/ Chief Election Official
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BOARD OF REGISTRARS
MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 10, 2020

Len lvel opened the meeting at 10:00 am with, Bill LeBeau, Maureen Connery, and Deb Davis in
attendance for post-election discussion and tabulation.

The registrars were very pleased with how the election ran during such a stressful time. Covid:
all the new rules in place for social distancing, cleaning, early vote by mail, early vote in the
office etc......

There were 3 Provisional ballots for the Board of Registrars to look at and discuss whether the
votes would be counted or not. The information had to be submitted through VRIS to see if they
were registered voters or not.

Rebecca R — Voter (X) NO, was not a registered voter the information came back through the
Registry. '
NO, not registered- Does not count per the board of Registrars.

Christy Mendoza — (No} if you moved within 6 months your vote can count, but it was 8 months
to since the person moved. The vote did not get added to the count.

Paul Ketting — (Yes) lived in Leicester, did not answer census, was made in-active and got
knocked off the voter list. Debbie had him re-register to vote. The board voted to count his
ballot. Votes added to the final tally of the electicn,

YES, ballot accepted

Debbie will add figures and post to website.
Election considered complete

Meeting was adjourned at 10:30. Voted Unanimously

Respectfully submitted,

Deborah K. Davis
Town Clerk



